Headteacher: Mrs JL Botham Med NPQH



## Sutton on the Forest Church of England Voluntary Controlled Primary School Main Street

## Sutton on the Forest York YO61 1DW

Tel No: (01347) 810230 Fax No: (01347) 811528 E mail: admin@sutton-on-the-forest.n-yorks.sch.uk Web: www. sutton-on-the-forest.n-yorks.sch.uk



To create a school where we all:

Go further than we thought!

run faster than we hoped!

reach higher than we dreamed!

to become the people God meant us to belling

Dated: 6th May 2016 Dear Parents & Pupils,

Here is newsletter number 27 for this academic year;

1.	Sats
2.	Fun Run
3.	FOSS
4.	Archbishop of York
5.	Pupil of the week

- 1. Next week the Year 6 children will be taking their SATs tests. We would like to wish everyone well and remind all how important it is to be on time for school especially during this week.
- 2. Well done to all the children who took part in the Key Stage 1 Fun Run at Easingwold Secondary School. Further congratulations go to the following children who all won medals:

Joshua, 1<sup>st</sup> Place – Year 1 Boys' Race Oliver., 2<sup>nd</sup> Place – Year 1 Boys' Race Oliver. 3<sup>rd</sup> Place – Year 1 Boys' Race

William. 3rd Place - Year 2 Boys' Race

- 3. Thank you to the organisers of the FOSS May Ball, all have worked incredibly hard and we hope that you all have a wonderful time on Saturday.
- **4**. Tomorrow, the school is being visited by The Archbishop of York. Archbishop Sentamu is travelling across the Diocese of York to meet people and share the Good News of Jesus Christ with them. This is a Pilgrimage of Prayer, Witness and Blessing. The Archbishop will arrive at school at 1.15 pm and be shown around our school by the children there will then follow a question and answer session in the hall, based upon his role as Archbishop, his Pilgrimage and in particular The Northern Saints. Parents are welcome to attend the question and answer session, we suggest you arrive at about 1.30pm. The Archbishop is then travelling on to Huby School and from there he will walk back to Sutton-on-the-Forest Church where prayers will be held at 5.00pm. All are welcome to attend the church.















There's no need to book, just come along on the day, have a go if you like, enjoy our newly refurbished clubhouse, or relax in our cafe overtooking the lake! All ages and abilities welcome.

To find out more visit us at www.ripon-sc.org or call us on 01423 865467 (Wednesday evenings & Saturdays)
You'll also find us on Facebook, Twitter & Instagram,

Directions: HG5 9JS in your satnav. Take the A6055 Boroughbridge road north from Knaresborough. Take the first left turn 750 metres after the Frat garage. After another 1000metres, we're the first gate on the left after the Treves factory

www.rya.org.uk/go/PTBO



